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Hi Everyone.   
 
Spring is on the way and that means Baseball!  We have limited ticket for the Rockies opener again this 
year.  Get them before they sell out!   
 
Info for available March and April games for the Colorado Mammoth, Colorado Avalanche, and Denver 
Nuggets is inside.  The Colorado Rapids are ready to start up again so info is inside for all our discount 
games.   
 
Concert info for March and April at the Colorado Symphony is included.  Theater offerings at the Denver 
Center for March, April, and the first show in May is included   
   
Our discount membership renewal ended last month.  If you need to renew, membership is back to regular 
price.  The membership form is inside.  
 
The Ski Train event was cancelled as we weren’t able to meet the minimum number of participants.   
 
Planning is in progress for our annual picnic at Elitch Gardens.  More info will be provided once things 
are solidified.  Some other items that are in the early planning stages are more movie events, Cirque du 
Soleil, and our 2nd annual golf outing.   
 
For events in the works, when details are finalized they will be posted on our various media sites and sent 
out via email blast.   Note that we only use your email to send out periodic info on club events especially 
events that sell out quickly so sign up to make sure you never miss out on the latest club news.  

United Airlines Mainliner Club of Denver 
Flight  Training Center 
7500 E 35th Avenue 
Building A 
Denver, CO  80207 

 
Our mainliner stores at DIA and the Flight Training Center are open and the online store orders are filling and shipping regularly.    
 
Follow the Denver Mainliner Club on Twitter at Denver Mainliner Club @DenverMainliner, on Instagram at Denver Mainliner or 
access by QR code.  Keep up to date with the latest offerings on our website, get on the email list, or join us on Twitter or Instagram.         
 
Have a great March and April.  See you next time with more fun events!    



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


